
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF TENDER CANCELLATION  

Tender # 619-CP1825 

Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School  

545 Baldoon Rd Chatham, Ontario 

General Renovations and Addition for Mechanical Equipment 

 

The St. Clair Catholic District School Board has cancelled the above 

mentioned tender. The tender was closed on Thursday May 10, 2018. 

This is a formal notification given to all bidders. We apologize for any 

inconveniences caused.   

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Prizio 

Procurement Specialist   


